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Vice Chairman Flood called the meeting to order.

1. Mrs. Cates moved, seconded by Dr. Flood, that the minutes of January 14, 2005 be approved.  The motion carried.

2. Mark Fleming, Vice President for Governmental Relations, reviewed the proposed amendments to the 2005 Non-Budget Legislative Agenda.  The committee heard comments from Leslie Winner, General Counsel regarding the Health Plan initiative.  Other changes to the agenda included additional bond modifications, a change to the Distinguished Professorships maximum contribution, a modification to the NCSSM Tuition Grant program, and additions to the Public Records Law item.  The committee approved the changes upon motion from Mrs. Cates, seconded by Mr. Barringer.
3. Jim Johnson, Director of the Fiscal Research Division at the NC General Assembly provided the committee with a fiscal outlook for the upcoming budget process.  Mr. Johnson informed the committee that while revenues are coming in strong, the impending expiration of taxes and significant budget requirements have created a tight budget situation again for this year.  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.
